2007 honda civic fuse box

Honda City helped make these videos. The video above shows how to replace blown fuses in
the interior fuse box of your Honda Civic in addition to the fuse panel diagram location.
Electrical components such as your map light, radio, heated seats, high beams, power windows
all have fuses and if they suddenly stop working, chances are you have a fuse that has blown
out. If your Civic is experiencing electrical problems, you should always check the fuses first,
because they are relatively easy to check and cheap to change. Some Hondas have multiple
interior fuse boxes including in the trunk - the video above will show you where the interior fuse
box of your Civic is located. If your Civic has many options like a sunroof, navigation, heated
seats, etc, the more fuses it has. Some components may have multiple fuses, so make sure you
check all of the fuses that are linked to the component in question. If you need to replace a
blown fuse in your Civic, make sure you replace it with one that has the same amperage as the
blown fuse. If checking and replacing the fuse for the component in question doesn't work, we
recommend seeking assistance from a trusted professional mechanic. They should be able to
figure out if the component needs to be replaced or if there is a short or some other problem
with your Civic. Hans Angermeier has produced over , videos showing drivers how to fix things
on their cars. He has broad expertise on basic repair procedures covering the majority of cars
on the road. Driving with your phone pressed against your ear is illegal in many places. See
how to talk hands free! The best way to fix leaking hoses is to replace them, but if you don't
have time, a stop leak product might work for you. Car companies often use the same engines
in different cars. They also slightly alter the styling and sell the same car by two different names
amongst other tricks to help offset development costs. Our system selects the most applicable
video for your car based, in part, on these characteristics. The video displayed may not look
exactly like your car, but may be relevant enough for you to get a good idea how to do it.
Getting Started - Prepare for the repair. Share on. Full list of part and tools. Author Hans
Angermeier has produced over , videos showing drivers how to fix things on their cars. Try this
cheap fix for leaks. Animals love the sweet smell of antifreeze, too bad it's toxic! Fix your minor
leaks. Sedan 4 Door. Pair your phone. Rotate your tires. Rotate your tires at least three times
per year. Fix leaky hoses. See all videos for the Honda Civic. We have a massive and growing
video library, but we don't have everything Skip to main content. Email to friends Share on
Facebook - opens in a new window or tab Share on Twitter - opens in a new window or tab
Share on Pinterest - opens in a new window or tab. Add to Watchlist. People who viewed this
item also viewed. Showing Slide 1 of 1 - Carousel. Picture Information. Mouse over to Zoom Click to enlarge. Get the item you ordered or get your money back. Learn more - eBay Money
Back Guarantee - opens in new window or tab. Contact seller. See other items More See all. Item
Information Condition:. Sign in to check out Check out as guest. Make Offer. Resume making
your offer , if the page does not update immediately. Add to Watchlist Remove from watch list.
Watch list is full. Longtime Member. May not ship to Ukraine - Read item description or contact
seller for shipping options. See details. Item location:. Lincoln, Nebraska, United States. Ships
to:. This amount is subject to change until you make payment. For additional information, see
the Global Shipping Program terms and conditions - opens in a new window or tab This amount
includes applicable customs duties, taxes, brokerage and other fees. For additional information,
see the Global Shipping Program terms and conditions - opens in a new window or tab. Any
international shipping is paid in part to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window
or tab International shipping and import charges paid to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens
in a new window or tab Any international shipping and import charges are paid in part to Pitney
Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or tab Any international shipping is paid in part
to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or tab. Related sponsored items.
Showing Slide 1 of 2 - Carousel. Report item - opens in a new window or tab. This translation
tool is for your convenience only. The accuracy and accessibility of the resulting translation is
not guaranteed. Note: The accuracy and accessibility of the resulting translation is not
guaranteed. Seller assumes all responsibility for this listing. Condition is "Used". Shipping and
handling. The seller has not specified a shipping method to Ukraine. Contact the seller - opens
in a new window or tab and request shipping to your location. Shipping cost cannot be
calculated. Please enter a valid ZIP Code. Shipping to: United States. No additional import
charges at delivery! This item will be shipped through the Global Shipping Program and
includes international tracking. Learn more - opens in a new window or tab. There are 1 items
available. Please enter a number less than or equal to 1. Select a valid country. Please enter 5 or
9 numbers for the ZIP Code. Domestic handling time. Taxes may be applicable at checkout.
Learn more. Return policy. No returns or exchanges, but item is covered by the eBay Money
Back Guarantee - opens in a new window or tab. Payment details. Payment methods. Back to
home page Return to top. Back to home page. Listed in category:. Email to friends Share on
Facebook - opens in a new window or tab Share on Twitter - opens in a new window or tab

Share on Pinterest - opens in a new window or tab Add to Watchlist. Image not available Photos
not available for this variation. Change country: -Select- United States There are 1 items
available. This is NOT the fuse panel that is sometimes located in the interior of the vehicle.
Fuses may or may not be included with the fuse box. Any included fuses are considered a free
bonus and not covered by any kind of warranty. In most cases the fuse box will be unplugged
from the vehicle wiring harness. In some cases a wiring pigtail may still be attached to the fuse
box, but is not covered by our warranty. No photos of the actual fuse box are available. A Stock
photo showing multiple fuse boxes from random vehicles has been used as a general
representation. This is NOT a manufacturer part number, and can be disregarded. You will only
receive what is pictured unless otherwise stated in the description. Please do not assume
anything else will be included if it is not pictured. All of the parts we sell are guaranteed to be in
good working condition unless otherwise noted. We ONLY guarantee the part s will fit the
vehicle s listed in the description. If your vehicle was not originally equipped with the EXACT
part s listed, it is your responsibility to consult a dealer to see if it will fit your application.
Additional items may be needed if this is an upgrade or custom installation. Please consult your
local dealer for ALL other applications. We do our best to prevent these issues from happening
and apologize for any inconvenience it may cause. Boxes - Check the ebay 'Shipping and
Payments' tab for more info. PayPal Only Credit Cards can be used through PayPal NO credit
cards, cash, or any form of checks will be accepted for example: certified, personal, or company
checks. Tax - U. Residents Applicable sales tax will be collected for all orders where it is
required by law. Tax - Canada Residents Part must be located in Canada Sales tax will be
charged when parts are sold to customers in Canada. Please check rates below. Due to heavy
sales volume and limited staff, we are only able to respond to questions related to orders.
Unfortunately, we do not have the resources to respond to fitment or other general questions.
Please read our listings to hopefully find the answers you are looking for. We hope you and
your family are safe and healthy. Vehicle Engine Size:. David Hobbs helped make these videos.
The video above shows how to replace blown fuses in the interior fuse box of your Honda Civic
in addition to the fuse panel diagram location. Electrical components such as your map light,
radio, heated seats, high beams, power windows all have fuses and if they suddenly stop
working, chances are you have a fuse that has blown out. If your Civic is experiencing electrical
problems, you should always check the fuses first, because they are relatively easy to check
and cheap to change. Some Hondas have multiple interior fuse boxes including in the trunk the video above will show you where the interior fuse box of your Civic is located. If your Civic
has many options like a sunroof, navigation, heated seats, etc, the more fuses it has. Some
components may have multiple fuses, so make sure you check all of the fuses that are linked to
the component in question. If you need to replace a blown fuse in your Civic, make sure you
replace it with one that has the same amperage as the blown fuse. If checking and replacing the
fuse for the component in question doesn't work, we recommend seeking assistance from a
trusted professional mechanic. They should be able to figure out if the component needs to be
replaced or if there is a short or some other problem with your Civic. Hans Angermeier has
produced over , videos showing drivers how to fix things on their cars. He has broad expertise
on basic repair procedures covering the majority of cars on the road. Car companies often use
the same engines in different cars. They also slightly alter the styling and sell the same car by
two different names amongst other tricks to help offset development costs. Our system selects
the most applicable video for your car based, in part, on these characteristics. The video
displayed may not look exactly like your car, but may be relevant enough for you to get a good
idea how to do it. Getting Started - Prepare for the repair. Share on. Full list of part and tools.
Author Hans Angermeier has produced over , videos showing drivers how to fix things on their
cars. Set the clock to the correct time. Is the clock in your car ahead or behind? Learn how to
set it here! Coupe 2 Door. Secure precious cargo. You love your kids right? See how to properly
secure their car seat. Fix minor oil leaks. Learn how to diagnose and fix minor oil leaks in your
car. Change a flat tire. Learn where your spare tire and jack are located before you need it on
the side of the road. See all videos for the Honda Civic. We have a massive and growing video
library, but we don't have everything Read, more elaboration about it is given here. Also know,
what is ACG's fuse Honda? The important ACG S fuse 24 protects the ignition switch circuit that
supplies battery power to the main relay, which in turn supplies battery power to the fuel pump.
You probably only need to worry if the fuse blows every time you insert a new one. ACG stands
for alternating current generator or something like that. No, the car does not prime, however, I
hardwired the fuel pump to an accessory fuse slot and it works so I know it is nothing to do with
the pump itself. If your referring to the No. Getting Started. Open the Hood. Remove Cover.
Locate engine fuse box and remove cover. Locate Bad Fuse. Find the fuse that is tied to the bad
component. Remove Fuse. Take out the fuse in question and assess if blown. Replace Cover.

Secure the cover and test component. More Info. The SRS light is a warning light for your
supplemental restraint system airbags. An SRS light means that there is a problem in the
system. The first thing I would check is the fuse for the SRS unit. The only way to check this is
with a scan tool of some sort. Your Ridgeline has the fuse you stated. I am not sure if you mis
read something in the fuse box or not, but if you were missing the LAF sensor fuse you would
have a check engine light on. The LAF is basically sensor that determines the oxygen content in
the exhaust. It protects the nav system and accessory power socket relays and possibly more. If
it detects a child sitting in the seat, it will not deploy the airbag. The interior fuse box is on the
driver's lower left side. To remove the fuse box lid, put your finger in the notch on the lid, and
pull it upward slightly, then pull it toward you and take it out of its hinges. The fuse for the brake
light is actually under the hood in teh fuse box there. Its fuse 13 and its a 20 amp fuse. It also
supplies power to the horn relay. The interior fuse box is located underneath the dashboard on
the driver's side. The lid is clipped in. To remove it, swing the lid down and pull it out. The
engine bay fuse box is located on the right driver side of the engine bay next to the air box and
12V automotive battery. Press in the tabs on the front and rear edges of the fuse box to release
the retaining clips before pulling off the cover. The primary under-hood fuse box is in the engine
compartment on the driver's side. To open it, push the tabs as shown. The secondary
under-hood fuse box is next to the battery. The fuse block is just above the hood release, 13 x 3
block room for 39 fuses. The fuse box is located on the driver side of the dash, below the
steering column. What is ACG's fuse Honda? Category: automotive auto safety technologies.
What is DBW fuse? What is SRS fuse? What does LAF fuse mean? What does IGP stand for in
cars? Power Source. What is ACC relay? What is Opds unit Honda? Where is the fuse box on a
Honda Accord? How do you take the fuse out of a Honda Civic? Where is the brake light fuse on
a Honda Civic? Where is the fuse box in a Honda Civic? Where is the fuse box on a Honda
Civic? Where is the fuse box on a Honda Civic ? Similar Asks. Here you can find Honda Civic
fuse diagram with details and pictures. It is very useful for all the Honda Civic owners to sort
out which fuse is not working if something wrong with the car. For example, if the cigarette
lighter is not working without current , mostly is the fuse 29 burned and the car just need a fuse
replacement. You can try to work it out on your own before sending your car to the dealer if it is
just small problem. The fuse diagram here is taken from Honda Civic. However, all eight
generation Honda Civic model almost has the similar fuse diagram. Therefore, this can be used
as guidance for , , , , , and Honda Civic. If you would like to get the fuse diagram for to Honda
Civic, click here Honda Civic fuse diagram. There are two main fuse boxes in the car, one is
under the car hood and another one is inside the car located at the right bottom of the car
steering. The one shown here is the fuse box inside the car where it operates most of the
electronics such as airbags, head lights, signal lights, power windows, car stereo , and among
others. Fuse no 1: Power Window. If all power windows are not working, check this fuse. Only
some models have this function. Fuse no 6: Fog Lamps. Check if the fog lamps is not working.
Today is the day to see Back To The Future car! Today is not the day to see Back To Th If you
love this article, please PLUS it! Your question might be answered by sellers, manufacturers, or
customers who bought this product. Please make sure that you are posting in the form of a
question. Please enter a question. Skip to main content. Buy new:. Only 8 left in stock - order
soon. Add to Cart. Secure transaction. Your transaction is secure. We work hard to protect your
security and privacy. Our payment security system encrypts your information during
transmission. Learn more. Ships from. Sold by. Save with Used - Like New. Ships from:
Amazon. Sold by: Amazon Warehouse. Item will come in original packaging. Packaging will be
damaged. See more. FREE delivery: Get free shipping. Free day shipping within the U. Prices
may vary for AK and HI. Fastest delivery: Thursday, Feb 25 Order within 12 mins Details. Only 1
left in stock - order soon. Sold by Amazon Warehouse and Fulfilled by Amazon. Brand: Honda.
This fits your. Consider this Amazon's Choice product that delivers quickly. Amazon's Choice.
Frequently bought together. Add all three to Cart Add all three to List. These items are shipped
from and sold by different sellers. Show details. Customers who viewed this item also viewed.
Page 1 of 1 Start over Page 1 of 1. Previous page. Next page. Featured items you may like. Fuse
- Compatible with Honda Civic. Compare with similar items. Register a free business account.
Have a question? There was a problem completing your request. Please try your search again
later. Product information Technical Details. Would you like to tell us about a lower price? More
to consider from our brands. See questions and answers. Customer reviews. How are ratings
calculated? Instead, our system considers things like how recent a review is and if the reviewer
bought the item on Amazon. It also analyzes reviews to verify trustworthiness. Customer
images. See all customer images. Top reviews Most recent Top reviews. Top reviews from the
United States. There was a problem filtering reviews right now. Please try again later. Verified
Purchase. I had a similar situation as a review below, so don't mind me for re-using some of the

words The guy at auto zone gave me a reverse post battery, I hooked it up to my car and it burnt
my main fuse. The car went completely dead. It took me a couple hours of research on Honda
Forums and Amazon to figure out what was wrong with my car and what exact part I needed to
fix it. I look up the product on Amazon, ordered it and got it the next day. I changed the fuse and
my car started right up. This product work!! Thank You! Note to the wise: Basically if you
change your battery, make sure the polarities match up and don't just think that because you
are dropping in "the same" battery that it'll match. If you really wanted to be smart, you also
would have used a memory saving device before swapping out the battery, so the car radio
settings are saved and your driving habits including engine parameters. Sometimes when
swapping out an old for a new battery, the new battery would think its in a "new" car when in
reality its in an older car. Hope that helps. Images in this review. My wife actually connected the
jumper cables backwards and it shocked the whole engine. But I found this fuse to be burnt so I
decided to search for it and found it on amazing amazon. Well well well Car started up right
away! Might just get another one to have it. Original part. I accidentally crossed wires jump
starting a accord. Car had no power at all with a new battery. Replaced this main fuse, and I was
all set. I thought the old fuse looked fine. I was wrong. Do yourself a favor and replace it like I
did, saved me a tow truck, and some headaches. I attached a photo of the OLD, blown fuse to
this review for you to see what to look for. Works and fit as expected. Installed a battery with
reversed polarity still not sure how the battery polarity reversed but Recommend having needle
nose pliers, tweezers, possibly a magnetic screwdriver not sure if they are just copper plate or
not to remove the 2 screws holding it down to the terminals. I was able to pop mine without the
screws flying to the void of lost parts but I don't recommend it. Additionally, be careful of the 2
side clips holding this in place as well redundant redundancy anyone? This fuse was a perfect
fit I needed to replace the one that burned from crossing the battery terminal wires on my 06
Civic coupe. It's great to have a new fuse but keep in mind that this same exact fuse can also be
found on Accord's and CR-V's. So they can definitely be bought cheaper used from a scrap
yard. I made the mistake of reversing the poles on my battery terminal in the dark, which blew
my main fuse. I went by Auto Zone and Advanced Auto. Neither of them carried this part, so just
ordered it on Amazon. Seemed to be a genuine OEM Honda fuse. It was easy to replace and did
the try of getting my electrical system working again. One person found this helpful. See all
reviews. Top reviews from other countries. Translate all reviews to English. Not a lot to say
about this really. It fits. It works. I was happy to wait an extra few days for this to arrive rather
than take my car to the nearest Honda garage. Report abuse. RAC callout guy soldered the
original fuse to keep the car running until we could get a replacement. This replacement is
perfect, and very easy to install. If your car is "dead" and only brake lights, horn and hazards
are working. This little fella is likely the culprit. Usually gets blown if you hook up jumper cables
incorrectly. El fusible esta es el original y nuevo. Yo lo instale en una CRV Report a
atc ato fuse difference
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buse Translate review to English. Fast shipping. OEM Honda part. Fixed my issue. Pages with
related products. There's a problem loading this menu right now. Learn more about Amazon
Prime. Get free delivery with Amazon Prime. Back to top. Get to Know Us. Amazon Payment
Products. English Choose a language for shopping. Eds Auto Power Parts. Parts Geek LLC.
Amazon Music Stream millions of songs. Amazon Advertising Find, attract, and engage
customers. Amazon Drive Cloud storage from Amazon. Alexa Actionable Analytics for the Web.
Sell on Amazon Start a Selling Account. AmazonGlobal Ship Orders Internationally. Amazon
Rapids Fun stories for kids on the go. ComiXology Thousands of Digital Comics. DPReview
Digital Photography. East Dane Designer Men's Fashion. Shopbop Designer Fashion Brands.
Deals and Shenanigans. Ring Smart Home Security Systems. PillPack Pharmacy Simplified.
Amazon Renewed Like-new products you can trust. Amazon Second Chance Pass it on, trade it
in, give it a second life.

